
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
This is a Safety Recall Notice regarding Multi-Grip Tub Safety Bars. 
These recalled Multi-Grip Tub Safety Bars we sold under the brands 
Peerless, model PL585; Safety First, models SF585 and S1F585; and 
Delta, model DF585, and distributed by Liberty Hardware. 

 
The recalled Multi-Grip Tub Safety Bars are powder-coated aluminum, 
were sold in the color white, feature a one-inch diameter tube with two 
gripping surfaces at about 8 inches and 15 inches. The model number and 
brand name are listed on a label on the product’s packaging. 

HAZARD: We have received reports that the plastic sticker grip pads can 
become dislodged after installation, on tubs with tapered side walls, 
making the recalled Multi-Grip Tub Safety Bars unstable during use, 
posing a fall hazard. 

REMEDY: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled Multi-
Grip Tub Safety Bars and contact Liberty Hardware. Consumers can 
request to receive a pre-paid label and free packaging to return the Multi-
Grip Tub Safety Bars for a $35 refund. For more information, please reach 
out to Liberty Hardware at:  

(844) 811-4541 
9 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday 

or online at www.libertyhardware.com/recall-notices/tub-safety-bar.   
 

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
US CPSC requires posting until January 24, 2025. 
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